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Concise summary of Training Event,
and the skills developed during the
event.

The training was structured around several country and city case
studies.The comprehensive key note focused on challenges of
transformation processes in Germany. Core message was the call for an
integrated and strategic urban development approach with strong
multilevel-governance and participation elements. The key note was
followed by city case studies from Ukraine (Kiew, Chernivtsi), Romania
(Cluj) and Germany (Ludwigsburg). The case studies contributed to a
sharing of experiences of cities and existing knowledge among
practitioners on integrated urban development approaches and enabling
framework conditions. They also assisted in identifying mutual
partnerships by assessing not only common challenges but also the
replicability of implementation-oriented planning tools to urban
transformation in its multiple forms on city-wide as well as on
neighbourhood level.

Trainer
Dr. Susanne Lottermoser, Deputy Director General, Building Policy, Urban
Development, German Federal Ministry of the Environment, Nature
Conservation, Building and Nuclear Safety (BMUB)

Trainer
Mr. Gunter Adler, State Secretary of the German Federal Ministry of the
Environment, Building, Nature Conservation and Nuclear Safety (BMUB)

Trainer Dr. Vitali Klitschko, Mayor of the City of Kiev, Ukraine



Trainer
Mr. Eugen Pănescu, founding partner of the Romanian-German office of
Planwerk, City of Cluj, Romania

Trainer Mr. Werner Spec, Lord Mayor, City of Ludwigsburg, Germany

Trainer
Mr. Rudolf Gräf, Integrated and Climate-proof Urban Development,
Chernivtsi City Council, Ukraine

Trainer
Prof. Bernhard Müller, Director of the Leibnitz Institute of Ecological
Urban and Regional Development and Professor at the Technical
University of Dresden

Trainer
Dr. Oliver Weigel, Head of the Urban Development Division, Federal
Ministry for the Environment, Nature Conservation


